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Webster, Angela
From: Liu, EmilySent: Wednesday, November 23, 2016 12:24 PMTo: Webster, AngelaSubject: Floyd Fork Area Plan

Angela, due to the limited response to the Floyd Fork Area Plan Request for Proposals (RFP), the RFP needs to be reposted with increased funding to attract more proposals.  We are glad that Metro Council District 20 is willing to contribute $25,000 more funds to the project.  Please let us know once the funding is approved by Metro Council so we can move forward.   
Thanks. 
Emily 
 
 
Yu "Emily" Liu, AICP 
Planning Director 
Louisville Metro Planning & Design Services 
444 South Fifth Street, Ste. 300 
Louisville, KY  40202-4313 
502-574-6678/502-574-8129 (F) 
 

  


